NOTICE OF HEARINGS FOR THE STATE OF WYOMING COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT – CARE ACT FUND AMENDMENT
Congress provided $5 billion in the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) Act for the CDBG program to states, metropolitan cities, urban counties, and insular areas to prevent, prepare for, and respond to Coronavirus. The State of Wyoming received Community Development Block Grant CARES Act (CDBG-CV funding), which is administered by the Wyoming Community Development Authority (WCDA).
The State of Wyoming reported the use of these funds in the following Annual Action Plans: the 2019 State of Wyoming Action Plan, the 2020 State of Wyoming Action Plan, the 2021 State of Wyoming Action Plan, and the 2021 State of Wyoming Action Plan. WCDA is amending the Method of Distribution for the CDBG-CV funds to allow for the direct allocations of remaining funds. 
The State of Wyoming invites all residents, public agencies, and other interested parties to provide comments on the Plan Amendments. A public hearing will be held virtually and in-person on March 27. The draft documents will be available from March 24 to March 28 for public comment. Meeting details and all Draft Plan documents will be available on our agency website as follows: Wyoming Community Development Authority (WCDA): http://www.wyomingcda.com/affordable-housing. Public comments may be directed to:
Ms. Tammy Krei
Director of Housing & Neighborhood Development
Wyoming Community Development Authority
155 N. Beech Street
Casper, WY 82601
krei@wyomingcda.com

If you require language assistance, please contact Ms. Tammy Krei at least seven days prior to the meeting date.

